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Date: July 9, 2013 

 

To: Mayor Parris and City Council Members 

 

From: Robert C. Neal, Director of Public Works  

 

Subject: Award of Bid No. 568-13 – Reclaimed Asphalt Pavement Screening Materials 

 

 

Recommendation: 
Award of City Bid No. 568-13 - Reclaimed Asphalt Pavement Screening Materials, to 

Reclaimed Aggregates, Inc., for the implementation of the City's Pavement Preservation 

Program. 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

$204,988.89; sufficient funds are available in Capital Improvement Budget Account Nos. 

205-12ST030-924 and 210-12ST030-924.  There is no additional maintenance costs associated 

with this project. 

 

Background: 

On September 25, 2012, the City Council authorized the purchase of four (4) pieces of 

equipment for the Department of Public Works to begin implementing a shift to Pavement 

Preservation within the Pavement Management Program.  Utilizing existing staff, the 

Maintenance Services Division will treat twice as many roads targeted in the Pavement 

Management Program for pavement preservation.  The City will realize increased lane miles 

treated and reduced costs over conventional methods.  This procurement includes materials 

produced by crushing asphalt concrete pavement. 

 

On May 15, 2013, at 3:00 p.m., the City conducted a bid opening for Bid No. 568-13.  One 

sealed bid envelope was received, opened and read aloud.  The results are provided in 

Table 1 - Award Recommendation/Bid Comparison attached hereto. 
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Attachment: 
Table 1 – Award Recommendation/Bid Comparison 


